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Re: EXPO LINE ACCESS: PARKING:

Dear Councilmembers:

At the regularly schedLrled meeting held November 12, 2013, The Mar Vista
Community Council approved the following policy motion by unanimous vote:

Whereas the lack of MTA parking in the design for the Expo Line Phase
Two Westwood and sepulveda (Casden) stations will discourage use of
the line and increase congestion and parking scarcity in l,4ar Vista and
the Westside, Therefore, the Mar Vista Community Council requests
that the Transit Neighborhood Plan being developed by the City of Los
Angeles investigate and puBue incentives to develop devoted Expo Line
rider parking at these stations.

Thank you for your thoughtful consideration of the matter,

Sharon Commins, Chair
Mar Vista Community Council
smcommins@marvista,oro
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